
  AVVA Region 4 Board Report  April 2022 

 

 

I attended AVVA/VVA Florida State Council meeting in Lake Mary, FL on February 
25-26, 2022.  I spoke at their VVA meeting, discussing the history of AVVA and the 
importance of their becoming dual members.  I passed out applications.  At the 
AVVA meeting, I updated the group about happenings at Convention, as well as 
encouraged AVVA members to sign up their friends and partners. 

VVA Chapter 1096 from Melbourne now has a new President, who is a great 
friend of AVVA. He and I have met and talk fairly frequently.  We hope to get 
more dual members, and I hope to start an AVVA Chapter there. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joanne Blum 

AVVA Region 4 Director 

 


